
From: STAVER, ALANNAH M 1st Lt USAF ACC 20 FW/PA <alannah.staver.2@us.af.mil>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/14/2017 2:23:57 PM
Subject: Shaw AFB Visit Follow Ups

Good afternoon Mr. Varat,
 
Thank you so much for visiting with us at Shaw AFB yesterday.  We truly enjoyed the opportunity to teach the group 
about the 20th Fighter Wing and the Airmen were thrilled to have the opportunity to hear from Lt. Governor Bryant 
and ask him questions.
 
Following up on a few requests from yesterday.
 
Please see the link below highlighting Shaw being the first military installation in South Carolina to begin a 4-year-old 
kindergarten program.
 
http://www.shaw.af.mil/News/Article-Display/Article/1245377/20th-fss-steps-toward-kindergarten-prep/
 
Additionally, I wanted to confirm that Lt. Governor Bryant would like to speak to someone here at Shaw concerning 
the opioid epidemic and the manner in which the military handles prescribing medications and treatment for patients 
who have pain/injuries that require an opioid prescription.
 
I want to make sure I’m fully capturing Lt. Governor Bryant’s request before I work to find the right person for him to 
speak with here on base.  If I misunderstood our discussion yesterday please let me know.  If there’s additional 
information that I haven’t captured above let me know that too.
 
Again thanks so much for taking the time to come to Shaw!
 
Best,
 
Alannah  
 
Very Respectfully,
 
Alannah M. Staver, First Lieutenant, USAF
Chief of Public Affairs, 20th Fighter Wing
Shaw AFB, S.C.
COMM: 803-895-4801
DSN: 965-4801
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